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the City of Daytona Beach in Volusia County. The purpose of this project is to mill and resurface the pavement and 
implement roadside upgrades as necessary to meet current FDOT Standards; this is referred to as a Resurfacing, 
Restoration, Rehabilitation (RRR) Project. In analyzing traffic volumes and existing crash trends, this RRR Project is 
also proposing to convert the existing 3-lane eastbound facility (Oakridge Boulevard) to a 2-lane roadway with a 
designated bicycle lane. This approach proposes a “Complete Streets” concept, which provides a facility for multiple 
modes of transportation including drivers, bicyclists, and pedestrians. The existing westbound facility (Seabreeze 
Boulevard) is a 2-lane roadway with a designated bike lane. The roadways are separated by approximately one 
block and act as a one-way pair of roads.

Proposed Improvements: 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing to enhance Oakridge Boulevard in the City of 
Daytona Beach by providing the following improvements within the existing FDOT right of way:

• Reduce the number of lanes from three to two

• Add a 7-foot buffered bike lane

• Mill and resurface the existing pavement

Project Status and Estimated Costs:

Construction (Spring 2021): $ 750,000

Proposed Configuration on Oakridge Boulevard

Please scan this code to be 
directed to an online 

comment form and provide 
valuable feedback.

Thank you!

Project Purpose and Need:
This project entails roadway enhancements on Oakridge Boulevard (State Road 

(S.R.) 430) between North Halifax Avenue and North Atlantic Avenue (S.R. A1A), in


